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BIND US TOGETHER 

On Saturday, April 17th, 2021 from 1:00-3:00 p.m. please join 

our ALTD community for an afternoon of musical praise and 

worship.   We will be gathering together to join our voices in 

song to praise God, renew our hearts and minds, and enjoy the 

music of Tres Dias weekends.  The gathering will be at Mt. Zion 

Christian Church which is located at 2330 WI-120,  Lake 

Geneva, WI 53147.   

Please bring a non-alcoholic beverage and lawn chair because if 

the weather is nice we will be meeting in the backyard, if we 

have inclement weather we will be gathering in the sanctuary 

(you can just follow the music to find us).  If you play an 

instrument and would like to join the music cha “Jam Band”, 

please contact Jeff Ingersoll at altdjeffingersoll@gmail.com with 

questions regarding playing an instrument.  Otherwise, please 

just bring your melodious voice or listening heart.   

We look forward to seeing you there, we have missed you all so 

much!  A donation box will be available for those who are 

interested in helping to financially support the mission of Tres 

Dias.   

 

“Oh come, let us sing to the Lord; let us make a 

joyful noise to the rock of our salvation.” Psalm 

95:1 
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WEEKEND #43 RECTOR AND RECTORA 

Drum roll please!  We are officially announcing William (Bill) Pieters as the weekend #43 

rector and Kirsten Ackmann as weekend #43 rectora!  We just know God has some BIG plans 

for the fall weekend #43.  Kirsten’s head cha will be Karen Oldenburg and we are awaiting 

news of who will be Bill’s head cha.   

If you feel pulled or would like to serve on the weekend please contact the rector/rectora at 

the following telephone numbers/e-mail addresses: 

Kirsten Ackmann: 815-222-6351 or at ellisonk@aol.com 

Bill Pieters: 262-210-6871 or at wpieters@att.net  

 

As a reminder the dates for the fall weekend are: 

Men’s Weekend- October 21-24, 2021 

Women’s Weekend- October 28-31, 2021 

Please keep both Kirsten and Bill covered in prayer, as well as the team and the pescadores.  

Both Bill and Kirsten have servant hearts and are trusting that God will lead them each step 

of the way and protect them as they get ready to follow His lead.   
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PAY IT FORWARD 

With weekend #43 coming up in the fall, it is a great time to start thinking about the 

pescadores.  The Pay It Forward program helps to fund the pescadores that have been 

asked to attend one of our Abundant Life Tres Dias weekends.  Through this campaign, 

participants on a particular weekend don’t pay a fee to attend.  At the end of the 

weekend (and with follow up shortly thereafter), they are invited to pay what they are 

able so the next group of weekend pescadores can benefit from the weekend as they 

have been so richly blessed.  It only takes $15 a month to completely fund a candidate 

to attend the weekend at no charge.   

If you feel led to donate there is a donation button on the ALTD website or you can text 

ALTD to 1-206-859-9405 to donate and set up your giving account (it can be whatever 

you feel led to donate).  It is through generous donors that we can continue to give this 

precious gift to others.  Thank you and God Bless all that have given thus far.  If you 

can’t give at this time please consider praying for the campaign.  ALTD IS 100% 

FUNDED BY DONATIONS!!  Without your generous donations, we could not do what 

we do to encourage and motivate Christian leaders. We thank you for your support! 

You can also use this QR code to set up a donation.   

 

 

                                               

 

 



Upcoming Events 

Bind Us Together Gathering 

April 17 th, 2021 13:00-15:00 

Fall 2021 weekends: 

Men October 21-24, 2021 

Women October 28-31, 2021 

 

 

 

ALTD SECRETARIAT MEMBERS  

Jeff Ingersol Lay Director altdjeffingersoll@gmail.com  

Ryan Bensheimer Spiritual Director    ryanclimbs@hotmail.com  

John Denny Leaders Chair   billlegend@aol.com  

Dave Donehey Weekend Chair ddonehey95@gmail.com  

David May  Treasurer dbm 64@yahoo.com  

Kirsten Ackmann Pre-Weekend Chair   ellisonk@aol.com  

Jesse & Jennifer Arvizu Palanca Chair aglassofart@aol.com  

Chris and Missy Riggs Post-Weekend Chair lilm anredmac@gmail.com 

cm dmlr2@yahoo.com  

Nikki Lynch  Secretary nicolejlynch@aol.com  

Briarwood Reunion Group Reunion Chair eaogibbs@gmail.com  

Nichole Champeny Com m unication Chair   tresdiascommunication@gmail.com  


